
From: Joseph Lee [mailto:leejoseph88@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:32 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Pinnacle Travel’s Manager 

 

Dear Pinnacle Travel, 
 
A new post-trip feedback is received. 

Salutation Mr 

Your Name * Joseph Lee  

Your Booking or Invoice no. 
 

Your Email * leejoseph88@gmail.com  

Your Contact Number 94898189 

We are ready to listen, please input your 
feedback 

Very good. Enjoyed the trip to 
Phuket. 

 

mailto:leejoseph88@gmail.com

